
RINCIPAL STAFF 

Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 

February 22, 1984 -ie 
DAEC-84-116 

Mr. James G. Keppler 
Regional Administrator 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III Office 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 

SUBJECT: Distribution of DAEC Procedures; Emergency Plan Implementing 
Procedures (EPIPs) and Radiation Protection Procedures (RPPs) 

Dear Mr. Keppler, 

In order to simplify procedure distribution, we are revising the 
Region III office distribution for Radiation Protection Procedures (RPPs) 
from a controlled copy to an uncontrolled copy for your information only.  
Procedure revisions will continue to be distributed to you on a regular 
basis, but acknowledgement will not be required. A controlled copy of a 
procedure can be obtained on a specific need basis at your request.  

We will continue controlled distribution to your office for the 
Emergency Plan Implementing Procedures (EPIP). In order to verify receipt, 
we plan to follow up any EPIP distribution not acknowledged within ten days 
by telephone. Please identify an individual in your office to whom we can 
direct EPIP distributions and any verification call which occasionally may be 
required. If you have any further questions regarding this matter or have a 
specific need for a controlled copy of a procedure, please contact me at 851
7211, or Jerry Davis at 851-7228.  

Sincerely, 

Daniel L. Mineck 
Plant Superintendent 
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